
 

 

 

 

Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the 

Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094 at 7:50 

PM on the 20
th

 day of February 2018 for: 

 

                      

 

                     DANIEL & SANDRA PLUFF 

                     4672 LOCKPORT ROAD 

                     LOCKPORT, NY. 14094 

                 

 

   

To consider a request for a two lot minor subdivision on a parcel located on the south side of Lockport 

Road at 4672 Lockport Road. 

 

 

Size of Parcel: Approximately 80 acres 

 

Current Zoning: R-2- (Residential) 

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Deborah K. Maurer, Town Clerk 

 

 

Date:  February 13, 2018 

 

Please publish:  February 16, 2018 

 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
Deborah Maurer, Town Clerk         
 
 

6570 Campbell Blvd. Lockport, NY 14094 

716-625-8833 ext. 112 Fax: 716-625-6295 
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